June 10. 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb
C-SPAN Founder/CEO

Dear Mr. Brian P. Lamb:

Thank You, for taking the time out your busy schedule to meet with our group. It
has been a great pleasure to participate in the 2004 Ignatian Leadership Institute. This
class is a stepping stone to other great opportunities. It is a footprint in my life.

The informal discussion you shared with our group, made it more personable for
us to get to know you a little better. As we can see everyone does not always start out on
top. They have to gradually work their way to success. The key that I have learned is
that you must persevere forward to demand a positive end result. This is what I

personally see that vou obtain for vour self

Again, I just want to say Thank You, my plans this summer will be to continue on
the path of perseverance. I plan to take prep course for the upcoming school year, and
work with an athletic trainer to enhance my skills. I am looking forward to the upcoming
school year. Being voted President of the class of 2005 is an honor. 1 will give it 100%
to the best of my ability. I have a quote that I like to live by “Where there is a will there
1S a way .

With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely,






